
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The South River Water Department will begin its annual Spring Hydrant 

Flushing Program beginning on April 10, 2017 until approximately 

April 28, 2017. 

 

RESIDENTIAL AREAS 
AREA #3 – Beginning April 10

th
 to April 13

th
 – 7:30 am to 2:30 pm 

 Kamm Avenue to Veterans Drive (in all directions) 

AREA #2 – Beginning April 17
th

 to April 21
st
   - 7:30 am to 2:30 pm 

 Kamm Avenue to Jackson Street (in all directions) 

AREA #1 – Beginning April 23
rd 

to April 28
th

  - 9:00 pm to 5:00 am 

 Main Street (North End) to Pettit Avenue (in all directions) 

 

BUSINESS AREAS (Main St, Ferry St, Obert St, Old Bridge Turnpike, Whitehead 

Ave & Jackson Street) – 

Week of April 23
rd 

to April 28
th

 - 9:00 pm to 5:00 am 

 
During the hydrant flushing there may be a noticeable decrease in pressure, as well 

as a discoloration in the water.  This is not physically harmful and will not affect the 

safety of the water for drinking and sanitation purposes.  If this occurs, please run 

your COLD water for several minutes to clear your lines. You should also flush your 

toilets once or twice. The water should run clear within a few minutes. 
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